
March 12, 2018 
Winter Weather Advisory 
 
Dear Resident, 

As we recover from Winter Storm Quinn, we are under a Winter Weather Advisory from Nor’easter 
Skylar.  Snow is expected to begin late this afternoon as rain or rain/snow mix and will then change to 
snow.  Although there is still uncertainty in the storm track, at this time, we are expected to receive 3” 
of snowfall.   

We are aware that many residents sustained tree damage from Quinn.  The Department of Public Works 
(DPW) and the Marlboro Office of Emergency Management (OEM) are currently reviewing an 
adjustment to the brush collection schedule as detailed in the Recycling Calendar.  A letter from DPW 
will be sent later today detailing schedule changes.    

As residents clean up from the storm, the Division of Public Safety reminds you that it is not permissible 
to place brush in the street.  Doing so impedes traffic, causes flooding by blocking flow to the storm 
drains, and interferes with snow removal.  Please place your brush on your property on the house side 
of your curb. 

Finally, as a reminder JCP&L has reported that virtually all residents have had their power restored from 
Winter Storm Quinn.  If you have not, please contact JCP&L.  We will keep you updated on Storm Skylar 
as the track becomes more certain.   

Mayor Jon Hornik 

 

   

 

 

http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/notices/2018/2018RecyclingCalendar.pdf

